
Week Commencing: Monday 19th May 2025  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

‘Wow of the Week: Damien in Y6 has impressed us so much with the progress he has made with              

reading. He always puts in a tremendous amount of hard work to improve and his efforts have paid off.                    

He has been treated to a book from the RB Vending Machine. Well done Damien!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Royles Brook Primary School Newsletter 
“Be Kind, Be Thankful, Be Ambitious” 

 

 

23.05.25 @ 15:15 – School Closes for Half Term 

02.06.25 & 03.06.25 – INSET – School Closed 

04.06.25 @ 08:45 – School Re-Opens 

09.06.25 @ 15:30 – 16:30 – PTFA Meeting 

10.06.25 @ 17:30 – 18:00 – Y6 Residential Meeting  

13.06.25 – Non-Uniform Day – PTFA Bring a Bottle  

17.06.25 @ 14:00 – 15:00 – SEND Parent Drop in Session 

20.06.25 – Class Photos by Tempest Photography  

26.06.25 – Non-Uniform Day – PTFA Bring a Cake 

26.06.25 @ 17:30 – 19:30 – Summer Fair  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Notices: 

Stars of the Week 

Ash – Oli 

Elm – Arthur 

Hazel – Emilia 

Juniper – Rudy 

Linden – Maya 

Maple – Ruby 

Oak – Henry 

Poplar – Ollie 

Rowan – Amelia 

Sycamore – James 

Willow – Nevannah 

 

 

Readers of the Week 

Ash – Dotty 

Elm – Sienna 

Hazel – Harper-Rose 

Juniper – Isabella 

Linden – Edith 

Maple – Ada 

Oak – Maisie 

Poplar – Claudia 

Rowan – Archie 

Sycamore – Amelia  

Willow – Damien  

 

 

 

We have appointed a new Assistant Headteacher who will join us at Royles Brook in 

September. Please see the additional letter introducing Mr Carnell.  

Thank you to all our families for spectating and cheering our children on during Sports 

Day. We hope you all enjoyed the day as much as the children did.  

Do you know anyone due to start school in September 2025? We do have a small number 

of places still available. Please encourage any potential new starters to contact the school 

office for further details.  

 

 

Important Dates 

A list of key dates for the 

academic year can also 

be found on the school 

website. 

 



 

Key Contacts 

Initial Contact 

Your child’s class teacher should be your first point of call and can usually help with 

most enquires. They are available at the start or end of the school day on the gates/ 

playground or via appointment. To make an appointment with your child’s class teacher 

please call the school office on 01253 821396 or email office@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk 

Extended School Services Contact 

Stay and Play – Mrs A. Tauber – 01253 821396 or 07752 868674 

Safeguarding Contact 

Mrs D. Lambert – DSL and Senior Family Link Worker - 01253 821396 or 

flm@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk 

Mrs C. Williamson – Safeguarding Governor – 01253 821396 

 

 

Attendance  

Class Attendance  
 

W/C 19.05.25 

Overall 
attendance 

academic year 
24-25 

 

Class 
lates  
W/C 

19.05.25 

Ash 93.18% 95.64% 9 

Elm 99.09% 94.23% 8 

Hazel 91.48% 94.62% 3 

Juniper 98.46% 96.37% 6 

Linden 91.20% 95.56% 3 

Maple 88.00% 96.10% 5 

Oak 90.37% 95.26% 3 

Poplar 93.10% 94.94% 4 

Rowan 93.33% 96.04% 8 

Sycamore 94.64% 94.13% 13 

Willow 90.00% 94.39% 6 

Total 

 

92.80% 95.21% 68 

 

 

 

Punctuality 

A polite reminder, the playground opens 

from 08:35, children can enter school 

from 08:40 – 08:45. The gates will 

continue to close promptly at 08:45. If 

you arrive after the gates have closed, 

your child will need to enter school via 

the office and an adult will need to sign 

them in on the electronic sign in system. 

Thank you for your support in maintaining 

punctuality.  
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